
Upcoming Events
3/24 Spring Pictures

3/24 Kinder FT - River City
Gymnastics

3/24 Performing Arts Assem. (2:10)
3/27-4/21 State Assessment Window

3/28 Quest Film Festival -
Reschedule

3/31 School Assembly
Hubbard's Class (9:00)

4/7 Snow Day Make-up
(School in Session)

4/8 APC Applications Due (3:00)
4/12 Art Night
4/13 Intermediate Nikiski Pool
4/14 50 Cent Friday
4/14 Early Release Day

4/14 School Assembly
Dixon's Class (9:00)

4/18 PTO Meeting (4:00)
4/20 APC Meeting (5:30)

5/3 Band Concert (Time TBD)
Modern & Concert Bands

5/18 Last Day Of School

Academic Policy Commitee
Positions Open

Application are available at the school website, and must be
submitted to Mr. DeVolld via email by April 8 at 3:00 p.m.  The
Academic Policy Committee supervises the academic operation
of a charter school and ensures the fulfillment of the mission of the
school.  Please consider fulfilling this important role for our school.

The APC is looking for interested parents to serve as
APC parent committee members.  The APC will have
two open parent member seats beginning in the 23-
24 school year. The positions are 3-year terms.

State Testing & Cell Phones

Soldotna
Montessori
News
March 23, 2023

Class Placement Requests 
 

montinfo@kpbsd.k12.ak.us      |     https://kpbsd.org/schools/soldotna-montessori/

Guidance from the State is that no cellphones will be
allowed in the testing environment this year. That mean
not even in backpacks turned off (which is our policy). If
your family has opted to provide a cell phone to your 

child, please leave them at home during your student's testing days
(March 31-April 7). If that is not a workable option, we will be
collecting phones as students enter the room and storing them in
the office. We will return them to the students after the test session
has ended for the day.

It is time to begin considering class placement
requests for next year. Class placement requests will
be handled with an online form, and a link to the form
will be provided to our families next week.  The

online form will be available for use by only our families with
kindergarten or 3rd grade students. Completion of the form is
optional, and we will make every effort to accommodate requests.
If you have questions, please contact the school. Art Night

Volunteers
Needed

The PTO is  looking for  volunteers  for  Art  Night
on 4/12/23 - P lease see the f lyer  in  today 's
fo lder .


